Docket Nos.: STN 50-456
and STN 50-457

Mr. Dennis L. Farrar

Director of Nuclear Licensing
Commonwealth Edison Company
Post Office Box 767

Chicagoe, I11inois 60690

Dear Mr. Farrar:

Subject: ACRS Report on the Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2

Enclosed for your information and use is the Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards Report for the Braidwood Station, Units 1 and 2,
dated February 11, 1985,

Sincerely,

ML S

B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing

Enclosure: ACRS Report

cc: See next page
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